

Show your support for the Brighton Bands in 2017-2018!

Dear Brighton Community Member,

The Brighton Band Boosters are kicking off their annual fundraising campaign for 2017-2018. We hope that you will support your Brighton Band Program, a proud supporter of the Brighton community for more than 75 years, as a sponsor. Your sponsorship means that you will be backing one of the largest musical organizations in the state of Michigan which reaches over 600 families in the Brighton area! Our bands need your support to continue the success that makes them one of the most sought after programs in the country and internationally, including appearances in London, England and at the 2017 Outback Bowl in Tampa, FL.

Sponsorship levels:

 Bronze:
 \$25-\$99

 Silver:
 \$100-\$249

 Gold:
 \$250-\$499

 Platinum:
 \$500-\$999

 Diamond:
 \$1000+

Benefits of your sponsorship:

- You will be listed in all Concert programs (Size Print is based on Sponsorship Level)
- Website listing on our Band Boosters website: http://www.brightonbandboosters.org
- 2 Tickets to 2 High School Band Concerts:
 - Band-O-Rama (October)
 - Spring Concert (May)

We invite you to experience the talent of these dynamic groups by attending any of several concerts throughout the year, including Band-O-Rama in October, the Holiday Concert in December, the Spring Concerts in May, and marching at the Memorial Day parade. Of course, there is also the excitement of seeing the entire group perform at home football games of Friday nights at BHS!

Please return your contribution with the enclosed form. You may contact Stephanie Newton, Band Boosters Sponsorship Chair at 810.278.1690 or sdiagnault@gmail.com with any questions.

We look forward to hearing from you!

Stephanie Newton, Sponsorship Chair

Gabrielle Hoffman, Director of Bands, Brighton High School, (810) 299-4168 Jennifer Evans, Director, Scranton Middle School, (810) 299-3714 Michael Osborn, Director, Maltby Intermediate School, (810) 299-3600